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Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Year 12 – New Home Study Arrangements for September 2021 

With effect from 6 September 2021, students may leave the site to study at home once they 

have finished lessons for the day, and also may remain at home in the morning until their first 

timetabled lesson. Please note students are still expected to attend their supervised study 

sessions and Friday’s tutor session 8.40-9.20am. Signing in and out sheets will be in the 

entrance to the Sixth Form Centre, and must be used, so students should arrive in time to sign 

in each day.  

We recognise the need for all students to hone their independent study skills as they prepare 

for university, apprenticeship, or employment and trust individuals to make decisions about 

the best working environment for them. 

Please would you complete this survey linked here by Monday 19 July 2021,  to give your  

permission for these arrangements. If you would prefer your son/daughter not to follow these 

arrangements, and to remain at school throughout the day, please indicate this on the survey 

so we are aware of your preference. 

We will review these arrangements throughout the term, and if it becomes apparent that a 

student’s academic attainment is suffering, we will contact you to arrange a change in the 

home study privileges granted.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  

Yours sincerely 

  

  

  

 

Miss A Cheshire 

KS5 Assistant Headteacher 

A.Cheshire@maidenerleghtrust.org 
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